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2020 January # 2 WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
Up-coming news and events for the week ahead                           

 

RSPB: Jo Mullholland from RSPB will be visiting the school on Monday 20th 

January. As well as talking to all pupils, each class will be taken outside to look 

at the local birds found in our school grounds. Please ensure your child has a 

warm coat, hat, gloves, wellies/old shoes. Jo will have a supply of binoculars with 

her but children can bring their own if they wish. If you have any other relevant 

resources at home about birds which you think would be of interest to your 

child’s class, then please send them in or contact your child’s teacher via 

Seesaw. 

 

Pencil cases: We would ask that you replenish your child’s pencil case with 

pencils, whiteboard pens, glue sticks (especially), rubbers, colouring pencils etc. 

named if possible. 

 

P1 Admissions: The online application is now “live” for all admissions to primary 

school in September 2020. To access the application form visit 

www.eani.org.uk/admissions.  All applications must be submitted by 12 noon on 

Thursday 30th January 2020 however we would encourage anyone with a child 

due to start Cairncastle Primary in September to apply ASAP and not leave it 

until the deadline. 

 

Parent Teacher interviews: These will take place the week, beginning 10th 

February 2020.  School finishes at 1p.m. on Wednesday, Thursday AND FRIDAY 

for all pupils. The school buses have been rescheduled to take children home at 

1.p.m. on these days.  

 

AQE: The AQE results will be issued on Saturday 25th January and the AQE 

office will be open from 2.00pm on the day for those who have not, for any 

reason received their results. FOR EMERGENCIES ONLY 02890224002. 

 

http://www.cairncastleps.co.uk/
http://www.eani.org.uk/admissions


Community news: East coast AC are hosting a Junior Cross-country Series 

which comprises of 3 races aimed at promoting Junior athletics. It will be held 

in January/February. The races are open to children aged 4 – 16. More details 

can be found at www.eastcoastathleticclub.co.uk 

 

Post Primary Open nights: 

• Larne High School Thursday 16th January 7.00pm – 9.00pm 

• Larne Grammar School Tuesday 21st & Wednesday 22nd January 6.30pm – 

9.00 

• Slemish College Wednesday 22nd & Thursday 23rd January -contact 

school to confirm times 

• St. Killian’s College Saturday 25th January 10.00am – 1.30pm 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.eastcoastathleticclub.co.uk/

